7/9/25, 11:49 AM Mail - Dominic J. Sisneros - Outlook

ﬁ Outlook

FW: Solar Yes, AES No

From Alexandra Ladd <aladd@santafecountynm.gov>
Date Tue 5/27/2025 9:14 AM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

From: Janis Luedke <jalartsluedke326@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2025 11:51 AM

To: Alexandra Ladd <aladd@santafecountynm.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Solar Yes, AES No

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Ladd,

Here is a quote from a statement that AES was required by the Securities and Exchange
Commission (SEC) to release to all of its shareholders:

.... "Our battery storage operations also involve risks associated with lithium-ion batteries. On rare
occasions, lithium-ion batteries can rapidly release the energy they contain by venting smoke and flames
in a manner that can ignite nearby materials as well as other lithium-ion batteries. While more recent
design developments for our storage projects seek to minimize the impact of such events, these events
are inherent risks of our battery storage operations." {AES Corporation Annual Report, 2022 & 2023}

Sincerely,
Janis Luedke
4 Ocotillo Place

Santa Fe, NM 87508
774-286-6065
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